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Pakistan 

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1026 
To: Malik               

Dated: 11TH March 1999
Dear Sirs,  


Assalamu Allaikum, 
Last year I paid your firm the sum of £150 by bankers draft to publish “VISSIONS OF PARADISE by Zaheer Azam.” When I telephoned last spring, I was informed that I would be receiving the 1,000 printed books in the summer (1998). They have NOT yet arrived even now no have I received the preliminary copies by air mail. I would like to know when i can expect the consignment and would ask you to speed up the process of publication, please. I have tried to telephone, but the numbers seem to be engaged permanently. I await your reply please write back a.s.a.p. 

Wa Sallam 

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
